
 

Public Hearing Notice!! 
 

This is to inform the public that a public hearing will be held on the 

proposed Wake County Community Transportation Program 

Application to be submitted to the North Carolina Department of 

Transportation no later than November 3, 2017. The public 

hearing will be held on October 2nd, 2017 at 4:00 PM before the 

Wake County Board of Commissioners located on the 2nd Floor of 

the Wake County Justice Center, 301 South McDowell Street 

Raleigh, Rm 2700.  

Those interested in attending the public hearing and needing 

either auxiliary aids or services under the Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) or a language translator should contact 

Anita Davis on or before September 25th, 2017, at telephone 

number (919) 250-3829 or via email at 

anita.davis@wakegov.com. 

The Community Transportation Program provides assistance to 
coordinate existing transportation programs operating in Wake 
County as well as provides transportation options and services for 
the communities within this service area.  These services are 
currently provided using private providers.  Services are rendered 
by van. 
 
 
 
 
 


